

ENGINEERING • 115 Executive Parkway, Suite 400 • Hudson, Ohio 44236 • (330) 342-1770

August 2, 2017

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers:

The following items are attached to this letter including the 2012 SWOT Analysis and the 2017 SWOT Analysis for your review and comparison on items that may have changed, have been completed, and items that remain unchanged.

Several of the items to note are the addition of a full-time design engineer, the hiring of a full-time solicitor, and the innovations will continue to be included in our future plans for the engineering department.

Sincerely,

Thomas J. Sheridan, P.E., P.S. Asst. City Manager – City Engineer

C: File